18 January 2023

Subject: Confirmation of Service Letter

Dear Madame/Sir,

This is to confirm that BTS PRO SRL, has executed during February 2022 -January 2023
the following services for UNFPA Moldova:

1. Supply of IT Equipment (Laptops, Desktops, UPS) as per Long Term Agreement
(1tB21/02391)

It is worth mentioning that the company has fulfilled all its obligations, as stipulated in
the respective contract signed with UNDP and carried out all the planned supply
activities.
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